October 18, 2023

Mr. Juan Figueroa, P.E, Sr. Project Manager
City of Hollywood Public Utilities Department
1621 North 14" Avenue

Hollywood, Florida 33022

RE: LIFT STATION E-08 UPGRADE (Re-Bid)
PROJECT NO.: 20-8071
IFB No: IFB-117-23-))
APPARENT LOW RESPONSIVE AND RESPONSIBLE BIDDER
CTA PROJECT NO. 21-0050-001-01

Dear Mr. Figueroa:

We have reviewed the proposals submitted by the two bidders for the Lift Station E-08
Upgrade (Re-Bid) Project with Southeastern Engineering and Construction, Inc. being
the apparent low bidder with the following total bid price:

CRRNEN THO/MPSON

Total Bid Price.......ccccvveneeeiriinnneerinns $3,492,641.00

We have evaluated their bid package for completeness and fulfillment of the bid
requirements and checked the references submitted. This bid proposal appears to be
in conformance with the Contract Documents, thereby making Southeastern
Engineering and Construction, Inc. the lowest responsive and responsible bidder for
this project.
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PHILIP JOSEPH, P.E.
Senior Engineer

3563 NW 53" Street

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309-6311
Phone: {954) 739-6400

Fax: (954) 739-6409



